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From: John Frazier 
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 11:27 AM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: Big Park AZ Transmission line objection

I strongly object to any further above ground high voltage transmission lines being installed in the Village 
of Oak Creek (Sedona) AZ / Big Park AZ. I am a resident of the Village of oak creek and reside at  

. Please do not do this. Thank you.  

John 

--  
John Frazier 




